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The Alaska Oil and Gas Conservation Commission has amended 20 AAC 25.072(d), 20 AAC 
25.105(c)(2), 20 AAC 25.110, 20 AAC 25.534, and 20 AAC 25.990.  The regulations update 
drilling, wells, inspections, and definitions to provide more clarity in carrying out the purposes of 
Alaska Statutes 31.05. 
 
The Lieutenant Governor signed and filed the regulation changes on June 28, 2022, with an 
effective date of July 28, 2022. 
 
The regulations will appear in Register 243, October 2022, of the Alaska Administrative Code.  
For further information or to obtain a copy of the amended regulations, contact Samantha Carlisle 
at (907) 793-1223 or e-mail samantha.carlisle@alaska.gov. 


